
 

 
October 29, 2014 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
As I mentioned in last week’s Faculty Legislature meeting, Senate will hold a Town Hall on Health 
Care on Tuesday November 4th from 12 noon to 2 pm in Corwin Pavilion. We are having this 
meeting to discuss faculty questions and concerns about health care for our campus, as well as 
any questions we might have regarding future plans for health care in the Santa Barbara area for 
UCSB employees.   
  
I have invited Senior Vice President for Health Sciences and Services and Vice President for 
Human Resources Dwaine Duckett.  Senior Vice President Stobo is unable to attend. I have asked 
him if he could send someone from his office. I am waiting to hear from Vice President Duckett. 
As we learn who will attend this meeting from UCOP we will post this on the Senate website. 
 
You may find the 2015 Health Care premiums at the link below. The 2014 rates may be accessed 
by clicking on a link on the top right hand side of the page. 
 
http://ucnet.universityofcalifornia.edu/compensation-and-benefits/health-
plans/medical/employee-plan-costs.html 
 
Best wishes 
Kum-Kum 
__________________________ 
Kum-Kum Bhavnani 
Chair, Academic Senate      
Professor, Sociology 
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UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA SANTA BARBARA 
 
 
 

 

https://senate.ucsb.edu/news/2014.10.02.welcome.letter.from.academic.senate.chair.pdf

